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18th September 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

 

This term in RSHE lessons, the children in Year 1 are learning about ‘Keeping

Themselves Safe’. This is part of the National Curriculum and these lessons will focus

on the importance of keeping ourselves safe and what to do if we feel

uncomfortable. Over the term, the children will be learning about the ‘Pantosaurus’

and which parts of their body to keep private. Whilst learning about this, we will be

using medically accurate terminology which is used to describe their private parts.

This vocabulary will support the children to be factually accurate when discussing

their body parts.

Please make an appointment to speak with your child’s class teacher if you feel

that you need any more information about this.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Leach and Mrs Parker

Year 1 Team
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